
 

From: J C  

Sent: January 18, 2016 11:29 AM 
To: Zeinabova, Blanka 

Subject: I will talk about misc household waste at Feb 9 Environmental Committee Meeting 

 

To Chair and Members Environmental Committee 

  

Re: request to attend Environment Committee meeting February 09, 2016 as delegation 

  

  

Purpose: 

To discuss my understanding of direction of miscellaneous household hazardous waste, 

to share an idea, and some concerns  

  

  

I understand that miscellaneous hazardous household waste is not accepted curb side 

and not accepted at Still Creek unless in the original container.  Products not in original 

containers can be poured onto kitty litter or rags and put in household garbage for pick 

up, or can be taken to Terra Pure (formerly New Alta).  Langley offers a once a year pick 

up of such waste, working with Terra Pure, which then streams to Alberta where it is 

incinerated to DRE 99.999%. I would like to discuss environmental concerns of current 

options to dispose of miscellaneous household hazardous waste and whether adding 

such a once a year pick up to Burnaby's current sanitation management could be an 

option.  I am coming to present my current understanding and to propose my idea, and 

to learn from the discussion. Though I have spoken to Burnaby Sanitation, Tracy Tobin, 

the Recycle Hotline, and Terra Pure- I don't have the answers and may not even have a 

full understanding of waste management in Burnaby. 

  

  

  

Janice Cole 

#307-3921 Carrigan Court 

Burnaby BC 

V3N 4J7 
 


